United Nations Development Programme

Regional Bureau for Latin America and the Caribbean

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

Date: 6 November, 2017

To:  Christian Salazar
Resident Representative
UNDP Belize

Cc: Karen Bernard
DRR UNDP Belize

From: Lenni Montiel
Deputy Director
Regional Bureau for Latin American and the Caribbean

Subject: Authorization of Direct Implementation {DIM) — Project 00084493, Outputs 00092472
and 00097570: “Investing for Impact against Tuberculosis and HIV.”

This is in reference to your letter requesting direct implementation for the above
mentioned project.

I am hereby authorizing direct implementation for this project. This authorization is
granted through 31 December, 2018.

In view of the increased responsibilities in exercising delegation of direct implementation,
we emphasize the importance of receiving at the end of the period a report for this Project
(financial and narrative). The report should also include, where applicable, a description of the

problems encountered and the solutions adopted.

Best regards,
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